
BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

SPECIAL MEETING 
OCTOBER 26, 2018 

 

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE TO THE FLAG – The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors 

held a Special Meeting on October 26, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. in the Municipal Building, 85 Municipal 

Road, Hanover, PA. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss agency business. Present were 

Supervisors Pete Socks, Tom Danner, Earle Black, Scott Kennedy, Barry Cockley. 
 

Tom Danner made a motion to offer Kyle Green employment at $21.00 per hour, no insurance and 

no increase in January, seconded by Scott Kennedy. Roll Call: Black – yes, Cockley – yes, Socks 
– yes, Danner – yes, Kennedy – yes. Motion carried. 
 

Tom Danner made a motion to pay the bill for the pump station heaters, seconded by Scott 

Kennedy. Roll Call: Black – yes, Cockley – yes, Socks – yes, Danner – yes, Kennedy – yes. 
Motion carried. 
 

Scott Kennedy will talk to Bryan Long about getting prices on the materials needed for the tarp at 

the salt shed. 
 

Barry Cockley made a motion to adjourn at 10:35 a.m., seconded by Scott Kennedy. Motion carried. 

 

        

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Jean A. Hawbaker 

       Secretary/Treasurer 

       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


